BIDHAN CHANDRA KRISHI VISWAVIDYALAYA
P.O. KRISHI VISWAVIDYALAYA, MOHANPUR
DIST. NADIA, WEST BENGAL, PIN: 741252

From: Ph. No.: 033-25878163 (O)
. Fax No.: 03473-222277

me.' Pradip Kumar Sahu E-mail: regbckv@gmail.com

Registrar

No. REG/RS/3/169 Dated: Dec.01, 2021

This is for information of all concerned that the Bidhan Chandra Krishi
Viswavidyalaya (BCKV) was accredited upto 315! March, 2021. Since then, the process
of accreditation has been started and as a result, the SSR and the revised SSR has
already been submitted to the ICAR. The ICAR Peer Review Team (PRT) is expected to
visit University during December, 2021. On the basis of merit in ICAR Entrance
Examination JRF/SRF, the students have got admission in IARI, UAS, Bangalore, Dr.
Rajendra Prasad Central Agriculture University and other Universities.

All other Universities are requested to look into the matter with students’ priority.
Along with this, the relevant ICAR notification is enclosed for kind perusal of all
concerned.

Enclo: As stated
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PUBLIC NOTICE
11.08.2021

AMENDMENT IN ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS FOR APPEARING IN
AIEEA(PG)) AND AICE-JRF/SRF (Ph.D) -2021 exams

National Testing Agency (NTA) will be conducting the AIEEA(PG) 2021 and AICE-]RF/SRF
(Ph.D) 2021 Entrance Exams for admission to specified Post Graduate and Doctoral
Programmes of the Indian Council of Agricultural Research for the academic session 2021-
22 in September 2021.

Registrations for the exams are in progress at hitpsi//icarnta.acin from 25.07.2021 to
20.08.2021.,

ICAR has now advised the following with regards to the eligibility requirements for
appearing in the above-mentioned exams:

“it is for the information of candidates aspiring to appear in ICAR’s AIEEA (PG) and AICE-
JRE/SRE(Ph.D.)-2021 examination that the extant eligibility requirements for admission
through these examinations already notified vide Public Notice No. 1(6)/2018-Exam Cell-Part
(IV) dated 24th June, 2021 with respect to the requirement of ICAR accreditation stands
partially modified as under:

“In case of those UG and PG students who were admitted in various degree programmes,
either by the AUs or through ICAR All India Entrance Examination, if the programme
already had ICAR-NAEAB accreditation, but in the passing out year or at any stage in
between could not be accredited by the ICAR due to any reasons, one time chance is being
given to them for appearing in ICAR’s All India Entrance Examination (Academic Session
2021-22) for PG and Ph.D. admissions”.

Rest of the content in Public Notice dated 24th June, 2021 (visit: www.icar.org.in) remains
unchanged.

This is issued with the approval of Competent Authority in the Council”,
Candidates who are desirous of applying for the exams are advised to take note of the above.

{Dr. Sadhana Parashar)
Sr. Director (Fxams)
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